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Ref: JBO/TH 
 

September 2018 
 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 

Ref: KS3 Courses in Design and Technology. 

 

During Years 7, 8 and 9 (Key Stage 3) your son/daughter will be designing and making products 

in their Design and Technology lessons. This includes Textiles, Graphics, Resistant Materials and 

Electronics products. 

In order to simplify the purchase of materials and other necessary resources and to take 

advantage of the discounts when buying in bulk, we are asking for a one-off payment of 

£20.00. This will cover the practical element for the entire Key Stage 3 (Years 7, 8 & 9) in all four 

Design and Technology disciplines. Part of this contribution will also supplement the purchase 

of the general food ingredients that we use in Food Technology, such as seasonings, herbs, 

spices etc. However, students will still need to bring the main ingredients for their own individual 

dishes. We are able to ask for contributions towards these costs of materials with the 

understanding that you will then own all the items once completed. 
 

You are therefore, invited to make a voluntary contribution of £20.00 to cover these costs. I 

must however inform you that the school would be unable to cover all the costs involved unless 

all the parents who are able to contribute do so. Limited financial assistance is available in 

certain cases. If you are unable to contribute, you are invited to contact Mrs J Bonaccorsi 

(Leader of Learning for Design and Technology at jbonaccorsi@imberhorne.co.uk). 
 

Please note that we only accept payment via ParentPay. If this creates difficulties for you 

please contact our Bursar, Mrs J Botting directly, either by email at jbotting@imberhorne.co.uk 

or by telephone via the main switchboard. Payment must be received by Friday 17th October 
 

Yours faithfully 
 

J Bonaccorsi 

 

Mrs Julie Bonaccorsi 

Leader of Learning for Design and Technology 
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